
Dear Senate Appropriations Committee, 

My name is David Neff, and I am a resident of District 30 in Bismarck.  I am writing to you today 
to ask for your support for HB 1532, which would provide a tuition reimbursement for families 
whose children attend private schools in North Dakota. As you know, private schools provide a 
unique and valuable educational experience for many families in our state. However, the cost 
of tuition can be a significant financial burden, and the economic sacrifice required is not 
possible for many families who are desirous of sending their children to private schools. 

This bill would help to ease that financial burden and would make private education more 
accessible to families in our state. This bill would not only benefit these families, but it would 
also promote competition and choice in education, ultimately leading to better educational 
outcomes for all students in our state. 

I urge you to consider the benefits of HB 1532 and to support its passage. Thank you for your 
time and consideration of this bill as well as for your dedicated service to our state. 

Very respectfully, 

David Neff 

 


